
 
 

 
 

Parramatta North Public School 
Parents & Citizens Association  

 

Sausage Sizzle - Note to Parents 

We have scheduled Thursday 19 September for a lunchtime Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser. Order forms have been sent 
home and are due back with the money for the order Friday 13 September.  

Please return the completed order (with full name and class details on the form) by the due date to ensure that 
every child gets their lunch order. Remember that your child will also get a choice of a fruit juice popper or small 
water - please circle your child's choice. 

 Parents and Carers - how you can help! 

If you are able to help at the Sausage Sizzle on the day, please come to the office and note your name on the 
volunteers list. You can also get in touch with one of your P&C Executive Committee members. All help is very much 
appreciated. We need all hands on deck for lunchtime classroom deliveries! 

Thank you for your support, 

PNPS P&C Executive Committee. 
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